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From: Lis Harvey <lisbizness@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 5:27:05 PM
To: David Reed <davidr@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Case W-3527

Please share with the zoning board our opposition to commercial rezoning of a property on Salisbury Ridge Road/
Acadia, for the restaurant “Flour Tea Box.”

Our family lives at 314 Acadia, a couple blocks from the site, and we already suffer from increased traffic on our
roadway. The idea that this restaurant will specifically serve clientele from outside our neighborhood and that it is
specifically not built with our neighborhood in mind is puzzling. Further, this rezoned area will remain so, for future
landlords to bring in any kind of business.

We already have a gracious plenty of storefronts in the Merchant District of Washington Park. Let these folks build a
restaurant where they’d have foot traffic, in an already-commercial space! Please don’t let them disrupt our
neighborhood by further expanding the commercial area into desperately needed residential space.

Thank you,
Lis Harvey and Dr. Troy Stich
314 West Acadia, 27127



